
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 July 2006 

11. STRUCTURE ON STREETS APPLICATION FOR 40 KINSEY TERRACE 
 
 The Board considered a further report seeking its approval for the erection of a private structure 

(a double garage) on legal road by the owners of 40 Kinsey Terrace. This matter had been previously 
considered by the Board at its meeting on 26 April 2006 when additional information had been 
requested.  

 
 Additional information was provided with the report by Tony Lange, Asset Engineer, Transport and City 

Street Unit who also attended and spoke to the report. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To decline the application at this time. 
 
 2. To invite the applicants to make a further application when the final plan for the street renewal 

was presented to the Board. 


